
In recognition of the fact that the company has committed 

to working towards achieving the targets to prevent 

Resin pellet  and powder loss set out in the 

Operation Clean Sweep guidance

Helping the plastics industry 

reduce the loss of pellets 

and powders to the environment

In partnership with the British Plastics Federation 

Date: 13/03/2020


